

RECEIVED OCT 1 5 2013

October 11, 2013

Warren County School District Director of Secondary Education Amanda Hetrick 185 Hospital Drive North Warren, PA 16365

Dear Amanda:

Erie Business Center would like to continue providing your students the option of transferring credits from their high school to EBC. Enclosed, please find the previous articulation agreement between us and your school. If you are interested in continuing an articulation agreement with us, please review the enclosed agreement and provide any changes and/or updates. It would also help us a great deal if you could send us a catalog and/or course descriptions of classes included in the agreement.

We are currently working on the 2013-2014 school year agreements and look forward to working with you and your school. We hope that you would like to continue this invaluable tool in advancing your students' career options after high school.

Please feel free to contact me, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Erica Coulter
Assistant Director of Academics
Erie Business Center
(814)456-7504x104
coultere@eriebc.edu

Enclosure

Erie Campus 246 West Ninth Street Erie, PA 16501 814-456-7504 1-800-352-3743 FAX 814-456-4882

New Castle Campus 170 Cascade Galleria New Castle, PA 16101 724-658-9066 1-800-722-6227 FAX 724-658-3083